
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 26th October, we would like to invite our KS1 and KS2 children to our 

Spooky Halloween disco in the hall!  

 

There will be two discos:-  

The first will be for children in years 1, 2 & 3 from 15:30 to 16:15.  

Children can bring a Halloween costume or party clothes to get changed in to 

straight from school and will be taken to the disco by school staff. 

 

The second will be for children in years 4, 5 & 6 from 16:30 to 17:30.  

Children will need to be collected from school in the usual way and returned for the 

disco at 16:30 in their Halloween costumes or party clothes please.  
 

There will be games and a disco for the children to enjoy. The entrance fee will 

include unlimited squash, a packet of crisps, a chocolate bar and a glow band.  

 

The entrance fee will be £4.00 per child, payable on ParentPay by Wednesday 25th 

October please.  

 

We will use ParentPay as the register so there is no need to confirm if your child is 

attending but please ensure payment is made before Wednesday 25th  so we are able 

to confirm attendance numbers in advance.  

 

Mobile phones will not be allowed. 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs. L Cooke  

 

Head of School  

 

 

 


